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MINUTES for June 15, 2023 
 
 

• Business Park Design Update 
• Colby Thackeray presented updates on the business park to the PRAT 

• RFP Strategy for Tom Owen’s Property 
• A discussion was had on the process that will be deployed to generate RFPs for 

the master plan of Tom Owen’s property.  In summary, the RFP will be sent to 
design firms with historical preservation experience and expertise.  

• Farmington Trails Overview 
• Kenzie Barlow provided an update of the trails within Farmington, including 

those mountain trails that neighbor our city.   
• Lower Farmington Creek Grant Update 

• Amy Shumway and Jon Lowe assisted the city with a grant application for the 
restoration of the Lower Farmington Creek Trail.  A grant in the amount of 
$99K was awarded.  Planning with Avid Trails to continue 

• Future of the Trails Committee 
• The Farmington Trails Committee was temporarily paused with the creation of 

the PRAT.  The PRAT discussed when it would be appropriate to reinstate the 
Trails Committee.  It was decided the time is not at had, however we will 
revisit in the spring of 2024.  

 
 
 


